
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Letter of Objection
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 10:59:34 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:06 AM
Subject: FW: Letter of Objection
 
 
 
From: Cathie Thomas [mailto:grantandcathie@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 6:20 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Letter of Objection
 
-Dear Mr MacEwen,
-
Please take this as an official letter of objection to the D.P Murphy Inc. application to IRAC to
build a FOURTH gas station in Borden-Carleton directly beside Ceretti’s grocery store/gas bar.

We live in the area and are sufficiently serviced by the Howatt’s Gas Station (purchasing both
gas and some groceries) and Ceretti’s (purchasing gas, groceries, hardware supplies).  We also
support the Esso gas station ~ usually the Tim Hortons area.

We DO NOT need an additional option in the Borden area ~ we believe in supporting local, and
in turn these local businesses support us when fundraisers etc are happening.  Both Howatt’s
and Ceretti’s are long time LOCAL family businesses and are more than will to assist the locals
in their time of need.

Thank you for your time! Should you wish to discuss further please feel free to contact me at
902-439-5232.

Grant & Cathie Thomas
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